UNITED STATES l)'{‘ 27/
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION e

WASHINGTON, D.C. 206660001
March 4, 1998

Mr. Donald A Reid

Senior Vice President, Operations

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
185 Old Ferry Road

Brattieboro, VT 05301

SUBJECT:  COMPLETION OF LICENSING ACTION FOR GENERIC LETTER 96-01,

"TESTING OF SAFETY-RELATED LOGIC CIRCUITS," DATED JANUARY 10
1986, (TAC NO. M94746)

'

Dear Mr. Reid:

On January 10, 1996, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued Generic
Letter (GL) 86-01, "Testing of Safety-Related Logic Circuits,” to all holders of operating
licenses or construction permits. The NRC issued GL 96-01 for three principal reasons:

1 Notify addressees about problems with testing of sufety-related logic circuits;

& Request that all addressees implement the actions described within the generic
letter; and

3. Require that all addressees submit to the NRC a written response regarding

implementation of the requested actions.
In GL 96-01, the NRC staff specifically requested that licensees take the following actions:

P Compare electrical schematics and logic diagrams for the reactor protection system,
emergency diesel generator load shedding and sequencing, and actuation logic for ,\‘. j\
the engineered safety feature systems against plant surveillance test procedures to \
ensure that all portions of the logic circuitry, inch:ding the parallel logic, interlocks,
bypasses, and inhibit circuits, are adequately covered in the surveillance procedures
to fultill the technical specification requirements. This review should also include
relay contacts, control switches, and other relevant electrical components within
these systems, utilized in the logic circuits performing a safety function; and

5 Modify the surveillance procedures as necessary for complete testing to comply
with the technical specifications. Additionally, the licensee may request an

amendment to the technical specifications if relief from certain testing requirements
can be justified.
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Furthermore, the NRC staff required that addressees prepare and submit the following:

1. A wrnitten response indicating whether or not the licensee would implement the actions
requested above or propose an al'erative action,

2 A sched.le for comple.ing the requested actions or proposed alternative; and
3. Aresponse confirming completion of the requested actions.
In response 1o GL 96-01, you provided letters dated Apnil 18, 1996, September 30, 1997, and
February 23, 1998 for Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station. These submittals provided both
the information requested and the responses required by GL 96-01; therefore TAC No. M94746
is closed
If you have any questions regarding this matter, plcase contact me at (301) 415-1475.
Sincnrely,
Original signed by

Richard P. Croteau, Project Manager
Project Directorate |-3

Division of Reactor Projects - I/Il
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulw.on

Docket No. 50-271

cc: See next page
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Regional Administrator, Region |

U 8 Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. David R. Lewis

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N W

Washington, DC 20037-1128

Mr. Richard P. Sedano, Commissioner
Vermont Department of Public Service
120 State Street, 3rd Floor

Montpelier, VT 05602

Public Service Board
State of Vermont

120 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05602

Chairman, Board of Selectmen
Town of Vernon

PO Box 116

vermon, VT 05354-0116

Mr. Richard E. McCullough

Operating Experience Coordinator
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station
P.O. Box 157

Governor Hunt Road

vVernon, V1 05354

G. Dana Bisbee, Esq
Deputy Attorney General
33 Capitol treet

Concord, NH 03301-6937

Chief, Safety Unit

Office of the Attorney General
One Ashburton Place. 19th Floor
Boston, MA 02108

Ms. Deborah B. Katz
Box 83
Shellburme Falls, MA 01370

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station

Mr. Raymond N. McCandless
Vermont Division of Occupational
and Radiological Health
Administration Building
Montpelier, VT 05602

Mr. Gautam Sen

Licensing Manager

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power
Corporation

185 Oid Ferry Road

Brattieboro, VT 05301

Resident Inspector
vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station

U. 8§ Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 176

Vemon, VT 05354

Mr. Peter LaPorte, Director

ATTN: James Muckerheide

Massachusetts Emergency Management
Agency

400 Worcester Rd

P.O. Box 1466

Framingham, MA 01701-0317

Jonathan M. Block, Fsq
Main Street

P. O. Box 566

Putney, VT 05346-0566




